INDIAN RIVER COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: Members of the Board of County Commissioners

DATE: December 31, 2019

SUBJECT: Glyphosate

FROM: Bob Solari

Commissioner, District 5

The County has been steadily reducing the amounts of Glyphosate that it has been using. I would like to have a discussion on the County's use of this chemical so that residents can be made aware of this fact, to applaud Staff's work in this area and to support Staff's efforts to continue to reduce the use of Glyphosate wherever practical.

Thank you,

Bob